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Re: 	 Cover Letter Name Clarification in Request for approval of Master Resale 
Agreement with FLATEL, Inc. in Docket No. 030477-TP 

Dear Ms. Bay6: 

Pursuant to Staff's request, please be advised that Sprint-Florida, Incorporated has 
contacted and clarified with FLATEL, Inc. that the name FLATEL, Inc. contained in the 
Master Resale Agreement filed with your office on June 2, 2003, is the name under 
which the company is conducting business in the State of Florida. Additionally, Sprint 
has advised FLATEL, Inc. of the requirements for amending its certificated business 
name in the State of Florida. 

Please acknowledge receipt and filing of the above by stamping the duplicate copy of this 
letter and returning the same to this writer. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, ~ 	 o 
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Nancy Schnitzer 
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